
Dear Sirs
I have recently been notified of the councils plans to sell off part of the winchmore hill wetlands area. 
I was absolutely horrified that the council could be considering this!
This area is so valued by local residents and I have used it since I was a child.
I wish to register vehemently my protest and encourage many to o the same


